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STORMWATER CONCERNS 

 

28 March 2025 

Dear Residents, 

 

Over the past couple of weeks, we have received many complaints regarding stormwater 

runoff between neighbouring properties. Please be informed that the EOA does not have 

the mandate to enforce any alteration of stormwater runoff, to any property on the Estate.  

 

We have however formally engaged the City of Windhoek and herewith confirm that all 

stormwater concerns/disputes may be forwarded to their office. As always, the EOA 

encourages good neighbourliness and therefore advise residents to discuss and resolve 

stormwater concerns amicably. 

  

Sincerely, 

The Estate Management Team 
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